
Reviewer comments 
 

However, the quality of the English language of 
the manuscript does not meet the requirements of 
the journal. Before final acceptance, the author(s) 
must provide the English Language Certificate 
issued by a professional English language editing 
company. 

Thank you for the suggestion. We have 
submitted a certificate from a profession 
language editor. 

This letter to the editor is a response to previously 
published articles related to upper gastrointestinal 
bleeding. The authors discuss the esophageal 
bronchial artery fistula, a rare serious cause of 
upper gastrointestinal bleeding, which is novel. 
The authors summarize some cases and treatment 
options, which are of some significance to the 
clinical field, attracting the attention of readers. 
However, the number of total references is a bit 
outdated, maybe the authors should update a little 
more related references. 
 

Thank you for the suggestion. We have 
removed the references older than 2010 and 
replaced them with current ones.  
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